

Received by the

CON Section

0 4 APR 2011 1 1



CENTRAL CAROLINA SURGERY, P.A.

GENERAL SURGERY - VASCULAR SURGERY - COLON AND RECTAL SURGERY

William J. Weatherly, MD, FACS Timothy E. Davis, MD, FACS Christian J. Streck, MD, FACS Haywood M. Ingram, MD, FACS Matthew B. Martin, MD, FACS David H. Newman, MD, FACS Benjamin T. Hoxworth, MD, FACS Todd M. Gerkin, MD, FACS Kristen R. Earle, MD, FACS Todd J. Rosenbower, MD, FACS James O. Wyatt, III, MD, FACS Paul S. Toth, III, MD, FACS Burke E. Thompson, MD, MPH Patrick L. Ballen, MD Thomas A. Cornett, MD, FACS Matthew K. Tsuei, MD, FACS Steven C. Gross, MD Amber L. Allen, MD Matthew C. Wakefield, MD, FACS Faera L. Byerly, MD Allison Ellis, RN, ANP, BC Kelly Osborne, PA-C

March 15,2011

Mr. Craig Smith, Chief Certificate of Need Section Division of Health Service Regulation 2704 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-2704

Re: Triad Surgery Center at MedCenter High Point

Dear Mr. Smith:

Our practice, consisting of 19 general surgeons, has already written a letter in support of the development of the Triad Surgical Center by the Moses Cone Health System in High Point. This letter is to note our willingness to consider participating as investors in this joint venture.

Many of us have invested in various joint ventures with the hospital and other surgical centers in the past. While the financial benefits of such investment are important to all of us, there are other, more important, reasons to support these projects.

Having an ownership interest in projects such as this provides physicians direct input into the daily management and decisions. When there is no financial participation by physicians, all discussions about staffing levels, equipment purchases, hours of operations, etc. become arguments between the owners (a hospital system) and the users (the physicians). Joint ownership provides the physician a strong voice in the management of these entities. All of the jointly owned ambulatory surgical centers (ASC) with which I am personally familiar are much more efficiently managed than any that have no physician ownership. Joint ownership aligns the interest of the physicians and the hospital system.

I think the majority of the physicians in my practice may be willing to consider investing in this new ASC. So far we have seen only some early financial projections, so any decisions about investing will have to be made once more detailed information is available.

Again, we support the development of the Triad Surgical Center at MedCenter, High Point. We look forward to participating in its success through our financial support and by offering this ASC to our patients as an option for their surgical care.

Sincerely yours,

Christian J. Streck, MD FACS

President

Web Site: www.centralcarolinasurgery.com